rhumpr@mcnarv.k12.az.us

Dear Parents:

We have had a great year at McNary Elementary. I want to thank each of you personally and let you know we could not have achieved this without your support. Here are the results of this year's improvement:

- 1. I-Ready reading results: From the start of the school year until May 18th, we showed 202% increase in reading diagnostic scores.
- 2. I-Ready math results: From the start of the school year until May 18th, we showed 152% increase in math diagnostic scores.
- 3. AASA, (Arizona Academic Standards Assessment) testing, we had a 300% increase in proficient scores.
- 4. Competed in the county spelling bee for the first time in two years.
- 5. A student won the County poem contest.
- 6. We had our first of many Community Carnivals.
- 7. Increased enrollment by 24% from the previous year.
- 8. Student absences dropped by 11%

The list can go on and you know it will.

Things to look for in 2023-2024.

- 1. Renovation of the gym.
- 2. Planning for the high school and preschool for 2024-2025 school year.
- 3. New security system, including SRO, additional security systems installed.
- 4. Goals of 150% academic growth for the school.
- 5. Increase AASA testing results by 100%.
- 6. Increase enrollment by 20%.
- 7. McNary Elementary school moves to a B grade.
- 8. New roof for the entire campus.
- 9. Continue building pride in McNary for our school and community.
- 10. AC units in every classroom.

Thank you all for a great year and remember: THE GREEN DEVILS ARE BACK!!!!

Thank you,

Dr. Greg Fowler

Superintendent

McNary Elementary School District #23